Letter to the Business Secretary to
get more back to work

Dear Alok,

It is imperative more is done to rescue and help businesses that rely on
social contact. Too many companies in events, leisure, travel and tourism are
badly damaged by anti CV 19 rules, and some remain completely closed.

One way forward which could provide urgent relief short of repealing the
Controls that do the damage is to help businesses adapt their ventilation and
heating systems to make them safer. There is plenty of research saying that
if a restaurant, hotel, meeting room has a system for extracting stale air
promptly and replacing it with clean air it can offer a safer environment.
Extraction from the top and supply of new air from the bottom greatly cuts
the spread of the virus and other contagions in the circulating air.

I understand your department is responsible for these policies for the public
sector and has done work on suitable advice and shared technical research for
the private sector. Will you now make this more public? Will you provide
advice and where appropriate adaptation grants to business to get this done
quickly for all who wish to go this way? Could there be a CV19 standard for
air change which those who wished could reach, showing their certification to
reassure customers? Will you lead the public sector in adapting government
and Council buildings?

We must do more to save all those businesses. Best of all would be a clear
exit plan from restrictions generally.
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